
 

 
 
 

 
Australian Unity applies for a NSW 

compensation group self-insurer licence 
 
Dear Member, 

 
Australian Unity has applied to the NSW State Insurance Regulatory Authority (SIRA) for 
a workers compensation self-insurer licence, covering the following wholly owned 
subsidiaries: 
 

• Australian Unity Group Services Pty Ltd 
• Australian Unity Better Living Services Pty Ltd 
• Australian Unity Care Services Pty Ltd 
• Australian Unity Home Care Service Pty Ltd 
• Better Home Care Pty Ltd 
• Australian Retirement Living Management Pty Ltd 
• KNS Essential Care Pty Ltd 

 
If Australian Unity’s application is successful, this will mean they will manage all workers 
compensation claims internally. 
 
SIRA has asked for feedback from interested stakeholders, by Friday 7 February 2020. 
 
To enable the HSU to represent your views, the HSU is asking for members to let us 
know what they think of Australian Unity’s:  
 

• health and safety performance, 
• injury management processes and  
• return to work outcomes. 

 
We will then collate members’ responses in a submission to SIRA. 
 
Please click on this link to answer a short survey. 
 
If you have any questions about self-insurance or workers compensation, contact your 
local HSU Organiser or ring the HSU Member Services Division on 1300 478 679. 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/aus-unity-WHS

